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Happy New Year from the 25th Navajo Nation Council 

WINDOW ROCK, Ariz. – The 25th Navajo Nation Council extends heartfelt wishes for a Happy New Year 
to all Diné people.

As we reflect on the past year, we celebrate our collective accomplishments and overcoming of 
challenges with resilience, unity, and foresight. 

“As we step into 2025, let us honor our traditions, celebrate our resilience, and unite in the pursuit of 
prosperity for all Diné people. With the strength of our unity and the guidance of our elders, we look to 
the future with hope and determination. Together, we will continue building a legacy of progress for 
our Nation,” said Speaker Crystalyne Curley.

2024 was a year of historic significance for the Navajo Nation. In the face of adversity, the Diné people 
made tremendous strides. Key milestones included the introduction of critical water rights legislation 
in both Arizona and New Mexico before Congress, ensuring our water future for generations to come. 
Additionally, the confirmation of judges to the Navajo Nation Courts through the Law and Order 
Committee strengthened our legal systems and ensured that justice is administered with fairness and 
respect for our traditions.

The Navajo Nation also celebrated the purchase and reopening of the iconic Goulding’s Lodge, marking 
a major step toward economic revitalization and growth. In a historic first, the Comprehensive Budget 
Public Hearings hosted by the Budget and Finance Committee invited the voices of the people, ensuring 
that every Diné voice was heard in the shaping of our Nation’s fiscal future.

Happy New Year from the 25th Navajo Nation Council.
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For the latest news from the Navajo Nation Council, please visit
https://www.navajonationcouncil.org or search for “Navajo Nation Council” on social media.

As we move into 2025, the 25th Navajo Nation Council remains dedicated to improving services and 
resources provided to the Diné people. With each piece of legislation passed, each challenge met, and 
every voice heard, we are one step closer to a brighter, more prosperous future—for every Diné person, 
whether on or off the Navajo Nation.

May this New Year bring blessings of peace, prosperity, and hope to every home. May we continue 
walking forward in strength and unity, guided by the wisdom of our ancestors and the promise of a 
brighter tomorrow.

Happy New Year to all. Together, we will continue to build a legacy of progress, resilience, and harmony 
for the great Navajo Nation.
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